
New Service Announcement!
Starting January 1, 2021 your garbage, recycle and 
compostables hauler will change to Republic Services®. 
What does this mean for you?

· Your garbage and recycling will be picked up every week beginning the first full week of 
  January. If you are subscribed for compostables, that will be picked up weekly too.

· Billing for garbage, recycling, and compostables will automatically be through Republic 
  Services. You will receive your first bill in early February. Residential billing is done quarterly.

· You have a variety of ways to pay your bill:
      · on the RepublicServices.com/SultanWA website   
      · through the Republic Services app 
      · by calling Customer Service at the dedicated Sultan phone number 425.977.4125

· Your current 64-gallon garbage cart will be exchanged for a 32-gallon cart with new weekly   
  service unless you choose to keep your current cart.

· If you would like to keep your larger cart size, click here to fill out the form, or call 
  Customer Service. If you already have a 32-gallon cart and do not want to change, you do not
  need to take action.

· You can exchange sizes until January 31, 2021 risk-free. Delivery fees will apply starting 
  February 1.

  Watch your mail for a “What Goes Where” guide and 
  a “Collection Day Postcard” coming soon!

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=FTq17uSi3kaGCCJlerWJeQhRSurmpgJGljrLfobYILpUMVdZV042TUtBR0dKSDY2MExLS1ZXMEhHQy4u

